

ĐỀ KIỂM TRA CUỐI HỌC KỲ I

NĂM HỌC: 2022-2023

MÔN TIẾNG ANH 7

Thời gian làm bài 60 phút

A . LISTENING (10points)

I . There is one question for each conversation. For question from 1-5, put tick under the right answer or circle A,B,C or D to indicate the correct answer. (5 points)

Example. 0. How many people were at the meeting?

A. 3 B. 13 C. 30✓

1. What have they forgotten?

A. tickets B. camera C. passport

2. What time does the train go?

A. .6.15 B. 6.50 C . 6.10

3. Where is the room 22 ?

A. the first door on the right B. the second door C. the third door

4. Which man wants to see him?

A. the man with the beard wearing a hat B the man with the beard wearing a hat and glasses C. the man with the beard

5. How did the woman get to work?

A. by bicycle B.by bus C.by car

II. Listen to Paul talking to his friends about his family.What does each person do?

Write A –H next to each person. (2.5pts)

People	Answer	Jobs
0. Sally	H	A. bank clerk
6. Bill		B. doctor
7. David		C. farmer
8. Paul's mother		D. shop assistant
9. Paul's father		E. stopped work
10. Paul		F.student
		G. teacher
		H. writer

III: Listen and write one missing word for each space below. (2.5points)

Dad's birthday

Have party on :Sunday.....

1. Start : at.....

2. Number of people :

3. Colour of cake :

4. Tidy : the

5. Present :

B. FOCUS – READING – WRITING (10.0 points)

I. Phonetics. (1.0 point)

Find the word which has a different sound in the part underlined (0.6 pts)

1. AA. prefer B. better C. teacher D. workerNB

2. A. touched B. laughed C. talked D. decided

3. A. occasion B. television C. sure D. decision NB

Find the word whose main stress pattern is different from the others (0.4 pts)

4. A. perform B. painting C. concert D. museum
 5. A. donate B. rubbish C. sugar D. garden

Your answers:

1.	2.	3.	4.	5.
----	----	----	----	----

II. Circle the best word/ phrase (A, B, C or D) to complete the sentences below (2.0 pts)

- We in Ha Noi 2 years ago.
 A. lived B. is living C. lives D. to live
- They decided to use electricity by using more solar energy instead.
 A. more B. less C. much D. little
- My boyfriend is a _____. He plays a musical instrument, especially as a job.
 A. musician B. poet C. singer D. comedian
- Last year, Linh participated in _____ funds for street children.
 A. making B. raising C. gathering D. taking
- Mary: "Can I borrow your pen, please?" → Peter: "....."
 A. What kind is it? B. It doesn't matter
 C. Remember to give it back D. I hope not
- People say that I am _____ my grandmother.
 A. with B. as C. from D. like
- If you want to live long, you eat much red meat.
 A. should B. needn't C. have to D. shouldn't
- Don't watch TV too much, you'll harm your eyes.
 A. or B. and C. but D. so
- Water puppetry began _____ the 11th century.
 A. at B. on C. in D. from
- I don't want to get sunburn so I often wear a hat and use _____.
 A. cycling B. gardening C. outside D. sunscreen

Your answers:

1.	2.	3.	4.	5.	6.	7.	8.	9.	10.
----	----	----	----	----	----	----	----	----	-----

III. Write the correct tense of the verbs in brackets in each sentence below. (1.0 pt)

- My uncle (move) _____ to Da Lat in 2005.
- There (be) _____ some cans of orange juice in the fridge.
- You should (eat) _____ coloured vegetables and lean meat.
- Simon likes (go) _____ fishing with his dad at weekends.
- My mother often (go) _____ to villages to do charity work.

Your answers:

- 1.....
- 2.....
- 3.....
- 4.....
- 5.....

IV. Read the text below and decide which answer A, B, C or D best. (1.25 p)

Collecting (0) _____ is my favourite hobby. I started my hobby five years ago. The first item in my (1) _____ is a book about Doraemon. And now I have a lot of books of all (2) _____ comics, children's, history, science, detective, adventure, etc. Whenever I find an interesting book I buy it immediately. I usually buy books in the bookstores (3) _____ my school and my house. Sometimes my relatives and my friends give me books as a gift. I classify my books into different categories and put each category in one corner of my bookshelf with a (4) _____ tag on it. It takes all

my free time to keep everything (5) _____ and dusted. It keeps me amused for hours, too.

- | | | | |
|-----------------|-------------|-------------|--------------|
| 0. A.dollhouses | B.coins | ©.books | D. gardening |
| 1. A.collection | B.schoolbag | C.bookshelf | D. computer |
| 2. A.kinds | B.many | C.much | D. lots of |
| 3. A.far | B.near | C.front | D. right |
| 4. A.question | B.surname | C.name | D. doll |
| 5. A.dirty | B.unsafe | C.dangerous | D. clean |

V. Read the text and answer the questions.

The University of Cambridge is a public university. It is located in Cambridge, the United Kingdom. It is regarded as the second oldest university (after the University of Oxford) in the United Kingdom and the third oldest surviving university in the world. The University of Cambridge was formed in 1290. Over the years, it is always considered to be one of the most prestigious institutions of higher education in the United Kingdom and the world. In 2012, the university was ranked second after Harvard in the United States of America.

Today, Cambridge is a collegiate university with a student population of about 18,000. Its faculties, departments and 31 colleges occupy different locations in Cambridge. Graduates of the university have won a total of 65 Nobel Prizes, the most of any university in the world.

A. Write (T) for True or (F) for false statement

Statement	True	False
1. The University of Cambridge is located in the United States.		
2. It is regarded as the second oldest surviving university in the world.		

B. Answer the following questions

1. Where is The University of Cambridge?

.....

2. When was the University of Cambridge formed?

.....

3. How many students are there today?

.....

VI. Rearrange the words to make meaningful sentences (1.25pts).

1. have / people / How many /a day?/meals /do /in your area/ often

.....

2. together/ Beat /eggs /with /flour, / and milk/ the/ sugar

.....

3.doesn't / ice-skating/ My brother/ because/ he/ dangerous./thinks /it /like /is

.....

4. the /Temple of Literature/ built /was /1070/ in/

.....

5. will/think/you/take up/ jogging/ it/helps / you/I / because/ keep fit

.....

VII. Rewrite the sentences, so that their meaning stays the same (1.25 pts).

1. Her school is bigger than mine.

=> My school isn't.....

2. Her book is not the same as mine.

=>Her book is.....

3. He was tired last night, but he stayed up late to watch a football match.

=> Although.....

4. It isn't necessary to finish the work today.

=> You don't

5. Why don't we bring a camera?

=>How?

The end

